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The General Managers,
All Production Units,

Sub: New design of rolling stock on Indian Railways

It has come to the notice of Ministry of Railways that some Production Unit(s)
have been issuing expression of interest calling for designs, manufacture etc. of

different types of rolling stocks.

This has apparently been done under the misconception that the individual

Production Units can explore new designs.

It is to reiterate that Production Units have been set—up for producing rolling stock

as per the directions of the Ministry of Railways. The selection/development of new

designs can only be undertaken by a particular PU only on specific direction from the

Ministry of Railways (Railway Board).

(B.K. Ag wal)
Additional Membe (PU)
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